
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Friday 28th March Weekly Round-up 

The end of yet another term… where is the time going?! We have had so many wonderful things 

happening throughout school and we are very much looking forward to seeing what the Summer 

Term has in store!   

Y6 Stay and Craft 

Thanks very much to everyone who attended our craft session on Tuesday. The miner lanterns in 

particular were fantastic!  

 

Kelham Island Museum with Y5 

The children in Year 5 had a wonderful day at Kelham Island Museum. It was great to hear about 

their highlights, which included seeing the Bessemer Converter. Staff were so impressed with how 

well the children conducted themselves and how engaged they were throughout the day. Well done, 

Y5!  

 

Big Walk and Wheel  

Thanks to everyone for taking part! This incentive continues into next week due to other schools not 

yet finishing for Easter. We will be able to share our results after this point. See if you can keep 

walking as much as possible, especially now the weather is getting a little nicer!  

 

Easter Bonnet Competition and Parade  

Don’t forget that our Easter Bonnet Parade will be taking place on Thursday 17th April at 2.45pm. 

You are welcome to come along!  Children are welcome to bring their creations in to school on this 

day.  

 

Thank you very much for your continued support. I hope that you all have a wonderful Easter break.  

Mrs K Edmondson  

Associate Headteacher  


